
Dear Friends,
Only 5 days until Spring Break! I have the honor of traveling with 120 incredible students to Sacramento for Choralons 
Spring Tour. They will be ministering in churches, schools, and even working alongside Teen Challenge! Please keep us 
in your prayers as we travel down and back. If you would like to see what we are up to while we are in California, 

follow Choralons on Instagram, @Choralons.

We have a prayer and praise report line available to all staff, faculty, and students and we would love to join with you in 
prayer! Feel free to email us at CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or text us at 206.286.4656.

This Week in Chapel
Pursuit | Tonight at 9:00PM we have Crossing Worship leading us; pre-service prayer will kick-off at 8:30.
Wednesday | Dr. Stallman will be sharing his favorite Psalm with us.
Friday | There will be no chapel on Friday -  Have a great Spring Break!

Scripture Focus of the Week
"The lions may grow weak and hungry, but those who seek the LORD lack no good thing." Psalm 34:10 

NUMA Applications
For those of you who are interested in leadership in NUMA next year, check out the attached document for Job 
Descriptions and Application for the 8 positions! This is an incredible opportunity for you to serve your peers as well as 
receive a scholarship! Applications are due to the Campus Ministries office by March 21st and interviews will happen 
the following week. If you have any questions, email CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or connect with a current 
NUMA student.

Embargo Change Breaking Chains
We are extending the fundraising contest until tomorrow night. Every floor, FOA, and Faculty member will have a 
bucket designated for them. Put change into your bucket to raise points, put dollar bills into other buckets to destroy 
their points. We will announce winners in Chapel on Wednesday. Winning area will get a pizza party and if we raise 
over $300 there will be a special bonus for the whole campus on Wednesday!

Offering
If you would like to give towards our $7000 goal, we have an online giving option available as well at 
https://apply.northwestu.edu/give/students-in-service/. This is a great opportunity for you to give if you are unable to 
be in chapel, or if you aren't one to carry cash!

Have a great week! 
Pastor Phil
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